
From: Margaret Tremblay   
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 9:57 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen 
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder 
<Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt 
<Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther 
<Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad 
<Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff <Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark 
<Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Alex 
<Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted 
<Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Additional Dwelling Units 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Dear City Clerk, Mayor and City Councillors, 
 
I strongly urge you to continue moving forward with additional dwelling units within Hamilton's existing 
boundaries.   
 
Urban intensification is one of the most important ways we have to mitigate the effects of climate 
change. By now, I'm certain that all of you are aware of the critical need to maintain the natural features 
of our outlying areas such as wetlands, forests and conservation areas to control the effects of 
extreme weather events.   
 
Today's Hamilton Spectator outlines the concern that the Ontario Federation of Agriculture has 
regarding preserving prime agricultural land from increasing development of these lands.  The 
Federation strongly supports maintaining Hamilton's urban boundary.  "We've advocated for a long time 
that we need to continue to grow up instead of out", stated the president of the Federation. 
 
Gentle density which includes a mix of housing in neighbourhoods within the urban boundary is one 
effective way to increase affordable housing in areas that are already serviced by the city.  These 
neighbourhoods already provide so many of the determinants of healthy living.  
 
These are difficult issues to address. The need to preserve the natural and agricultural environments as 
well as providing liveable neighbourhoods without increasing a tax burden caused by urban sprawl 
requires that you continue with establishing additional dwelling units. 
 
Thank you, 
Margaret Tremblay, Dundas 
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